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You're invited to join the Women of Faith for some spirit filled fun and fellowship on Saturday, July 8th at         
9:00am in Amos Hall. We’re looking forward to seeing you there.  Invite a friend to join you! 
 

 

There will be no 50 Plus Fellowship this month. 

 

Dear Church Family, on behalf of Partner Services, Pastor Darian Woodruff and the staff of the New Members 
Class, would like to welcome the following NEW MEMEBERS to our church family!  These new family members 
are now a part of us!  Let’s celebrate them together: Rena Logan, Thomas Tacke and Alex Limage. 

 
 

NCC Connect:  It's the month of GAD!!!  Are you born in the month of July?  Stand-up and be counted.  Do you have your 

badge?  A couple of times this month, tribal members will be in the Narthex area after service with a badge just for 
you.  Upcoming Events:  Family Feud - Aug 25th; Movie "The Shack" - Sep 27; Lip-Sync Show - Oct 27th; Dodge Ball - TBD. 

 

 

Prayer Ministry Prayer Meetings - 
The prayer ministry would like to invite you to join them for prayer every Thursday evening from 6:00-6:45pm in 
the Minister’s Lounge. For more information, please contact 619.584.5460. 
 

 

The Meet and Greet with Pastor and First Lady will be held on July 29th in Amos Hall from 10:00am to 
12:00pm.  This event is an opportunity for the attendees to meet the Pastor and First Lady in an informal 
environment. Meet and Greet is open to both members and non-members of New Creation Church.   Fellowship 
including Brunch that will be served from 10:00am to 10:30am.  If you plan on attending, please sign up in 
Partner Services.   
 

 

The 45th Church Anniversary will be celebrated with a 3 day event! On Friday, July 14th we will have a concert 
hosted by the Music Department at 7PM. Saturday, July 15th will be our Anniversary Fiesta on the Quad at 
11:30AM and finally on Sunday, July 16th we will have our Anniversary Celebration Services. If you are planning 
to attend the Fiesta, please sign up in partner service so we will have an idea of how many people to prepare 
food for.  If you would like more information, please contact the church office at 619.584.5460. 
 
Don’t forget to set aside an anniversary love offering of $45.00 (a dollar for each year), or you may give more 
should the Lord direct you to do so. 

 

 

 

 

July’s Announcements 
Theme for 2017: “Seeing the Higher View” 

John 14:12-14 

Theme for July: “Lift Up” 
1 Thessalonians 5:12-19 
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July’s Announcements Continued … 
 

Making sure your child has everything they need to be successful at school can often times be difficult for 
parents. New Creation Church would like to do our part and assist those families in need at Marshall Elementary 
School with some essential school supplies. We are asking the congregation to participate by picking up any of 
the items listed and dropping them off in red barrel in the back of the church or at the church office. We are 
collecting items from July 9th- August 20th.  The school staff has identified the most needed items and the 
families with the greatest need and will make sure the items get distributed accordingly.  Please help us by 
donating any of the following:  
 
Crayola Crayons, children scissors, pencils, pencil sharpeners, glue sticks, erasers, writing paper (primary is 
needed as well) notebooks, 3 ring binders, and colored pencils 
 
We will also make sure to set aside supplies for those children in Children's Church that are in need. Please 
contact the church office at 619.584.5460 if your child will need supplies. 

 

 

New Members Class will be held on Sunday July 23, 2017 at 8:00 a.m. in the Founder’s Chapel. You can sign up in 
Partner Services. This class is a requirement for all members. Seats fill up fast, so don't delay. 
 

 

VBS dates are July 17th to July 21st from 6:15-8:30pm. Sign-up sheets are located in Partner Services and in 
Children's Church (where you sign your child/ren).  

 

Safeguarding Training will take place July 8th at 10AM.  Remember, this class is a requirement prior to working 
with children. 

 

As a reminder, we now have two service times on Sundays: 8AM and 11:15AM.  The 6AM service has been 
suspended indefinitely.   

 

Rummage Sale:  We need clothes hangers!!!  We need canopies!!!  We need your quality used items!!!  We need 

you!!!  Merchandise drop-off begins July 9th and goes through July 30th (Sundays 9am-Noon; Mon-Thu 10am-

2pm; Saturdays 9am-1pm).  Come join the fun!!!  We need people during the day to receive merchandise, sorters 

and merchandisers during the Rummage Sale.  Join us!!!  Help us bless others August 4th and August 

5th.  Questions? Call/Text (619 246-3130) or email (hoaspeter@gmail.com) me. 
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